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Decision Letter
 

Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee
 

Meeting No. 15 Contact Janice Dicks, Committee Secretary 
Meeting Date Friday, May 19, 2017 Phone 416-338-5089 
Start Time 9:30 AM E-mail janice.dicks@toronto.ca 
Location Committee Room 1, City Hall 

DI15.5 ACTION Amended Ward:All 

Accessibility in Shelters 

Committee Decision 
 The Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that: 

1. The General Manager, Shelter, Support and Housing Administration be directed to provide
an update to the Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee at its September 27, 2017 meeting 
on the progress of accessibility in shelters, particularly with regard to shelters in Toronto that 
are for both men and women. 

Origin 
(May 5, 2017) Letter from Terri-Lynn Langdon, Member, Toronto Accessibility Advisory 
Committee 

Summary 
Member, Terri-Lynn Langdon requests that the Committee discuss accessibility in shelters and 
requests that Shelter, Support and Housing Administration update the Toronto Accessibility 
Advisory Committee on the progress of accessibility, particularly to shelters in Toronto that are 
for both men and women. The purpose is also to revisit previous agenda items to provide 
disability specific services in shelters (i.e. attendant care). Please see housing working group 
meeting minutes 

Background Information 
(May 5, 2017) Letter from Terri-Lynn Langdon, Member, Toronto Accessibility Advisory 
Committee on Accessibility in Shelters 
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2017/di/bgrd/backgroundfile-103709.pdf) 
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